Dear Mrs. Knittle:

Do forgive me for having delayed so long in thanking you for the article on Lithographs. I was particularly interested in the Lincoln references, and I do hope that you will carry out your idea of writing an article on "Lincoln as the Early Lithographers Pictured Him." I should much like to add such an article to my little collection.

what a joy it must be to you to have such a rich field in which to work even though sometimes you are put to it to find time and strength to handle your work. Don't over do.

I am so glad you have come into the Pen and Brush.

Faithfully yours

Mrs. Rhea W. Knittle 15 Grameroy Park